
We have used a crown 
closure on this wine. 
This is a still wine. 
We chose a crown seal 
because they can be 
entirely removed from 
the bottle to enable 
reuse and better 
recycling. The label is 
also a sleeve that is 
sealed with beeswax from 
hives on our home 
vineyard. This makes it 
easy to remove, leaving 
a clean bottle. 

The labels are 
hand-printed in our shed 
on an antique mangle 
roller press. It is a 
two plate woodcut on a 
japanese cherry wood 
block and printed on 
italian art paper. 

The typography is 
inspired by an abandoned 
art deco era cellar door 
we saw in the Alsace 
region. There are three 
artwork variations: suns 
for the high sunshine 
and dramatic sunsets of 
the Awatere Valley; a 
braided river pattern 
for the Awatere River; 
and a floral design 
evocative of vineyard 
biodiversity. Each 
design comes in a 
variety of colours. A 
case will have an 
assortment of colours 
and designs, with up to 
12 variations.

The label is designed to 
be removed. Please reuse 
or recycle the bottle. 
Contact us if you would 
like to return your 
bottles. 


